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STAFF AUDIT: DISTRIBUTION OF STAFF AUDIT FORM 

This is to inform the entire University community (Main Campus and College of 

Medicine) that the collection of Staff Audit Forms would commence on Monday, 27 

April, 2015. Heads of Departments/Units are requested to please arrange to collect 

the Forms for their staff from Mr. J. N. Bello, Room 106, Establishments Division (for 

tho2se on Main Campus) and Mr. A. O. Odeleye, Room 101, Personnel Division, 

College of Medicine (for Departments/Units in College of Medicine). 

The Forms collected should be submitted not later than Monday, 4 May, 2015. 

The following members of the Committee could be contacted for further clarifications, 

if necessary: 

Prof. E. O. Ayoola     08063601588 

Mrs. Morenike F. Afolabi    08033931410 

Dr. Femi Ayoola     07035242000 

Mr. A. A. Agbaje (Esq.)    08036870246 

Mr. Soji Adisa      08028421053 

Mrs. Cecilia A. Ogunwole    08023066775 

Mrs. Olayinka F. Adesanya    08033805908 

Mr. K. V. Adesina     08061140497 

Mrs. O. O. Gbotoso     08023470318 

In addition to the filling of hard copies, members of staff are also required to fill 

similar online forms at: staffaudit2015.ui.edu.ng before the deadline. 

Thank you. 

 



 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


